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Careers Receives Grant For School-To-Work Transition 

Eric Gross 

The new year has begun on the right foot for CAREERS for People with Disabilities when the Carmel based non-profit received a check for $3,000 in support of the agency’s School-to-Work Transition Program.

Noted area meteorologist Jim Witt who serves as president of the HOPE for Youth Foundation presented the donation to the group on behalf of his agency at a recent Rotary meeting.

Tina Cornish-Lauria, Executive Director of CAREERS, thanked Witt and his foundation for supporting CAREERS since 2005: “Money is matched allowing us to train high school juniors and seniors with jobs in their communities based on ability and follow-up by our staff.”

Since 1987, CAREERS has made over 2,200 job placements while providing support services to more than 6,000 clients with disabilities in both Putnam and Westchester. Last year 120 new people landed jobs— an 11 percent increase over 2012.

Cornish-Lauria also praised Entergy for its recent $5,000 grant for the agency’s Workforce Readiness, Placement and Training Program: “Grants from good corporate citizens such an Entergy enable us to provide services free of charge to the disabled.”

Those seeking information about CAREERS or employers in need of qualified help are asked to call Cornish- Lauria at 225-8007. 

